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Shemia Fagan suggested this bill and has since resigned in disgrace.  This bill 

should be tossed for that reason alone. 

 

Adding penalties for "harassing" an election worker means that anyone that 

questions an election outcome can be changed with a crime.  This will DECREASE 

election transparency and threaten anyone that wants to get factual information about 

election results.   

 

Adding more roadblocks to election integrity is not something that is done in free, fair, 

and just elections.  


